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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Heather Mell, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Daniels Park Playground (Bid #PUR0718-020); Dated:  August 15, 2018 
Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 

Date: August 24, 2018 
 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid. This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the bid was sent. 
 
 
Information:  Attachment F included with this Addendum references the Border and Safety Surfacing Details. 
 
 
Information:  Attachment G included with this Addendum references the overview of the area. 
 
 
Notes for the Pre-Bid Meeting: 

 City will remove existing and great to subgrade. 

 Contractor shall install Engineered Wood Fiber mulch 

 Budget is $150,000 

 Net Climber is to be located in a separate location from main playground 

 Must be ADA compliant 

 Concrete area of splash pad all stays 
 
 
Question:  What were you guys referring to when you stated “Contractor shall install any additional connector 
sidewalks needed”? 
Answer:  Any additional concrete sidewalk needed to connect the access pads that have the playground safety 
tiles to the existing concrete sidewalk is the responsibility of the Contractor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Any and all questions will be responded to in the form of written addenda to all Bidders.  All addenda 
that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be acknowledged and dated 
on the bottom of the Signature Page (page 25). The deadline for bid submittal is Wednesday, 
September 5, 2018 at 11:00am CDT. 


